
July 29, 2014 
	

RECEIVED 
Mr. Jeffrey DeRouen 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

AUG 1 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: Case # 2013-00332 and # 2014-00250 

Dear Mr. DeRouen 

As a homeowner in the Old Bridge Golf community, I am pleased to learn of the change of ownership 
related to the propane service to our neighborhood. 

If I understand the arrangement, propane will be delivered through the present pipeline system. 
If this is correct, Commercial Propane Service LLC will find their customers in the Old Bridge community 
to be very satisfied. 

With appreciation, 

( Vs-st 

Fred & Connie Van Tatenhove 
250 Bluffwood Dr. 

Danville, KY 40422 
fvantate iuno.com   

859-238-1798 
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